Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group

Business Meeting — March 3, 2012

The meeting came to order by Director Terry Sue at 10:05 am in the Trev Deeley Motorcycles
Conference Room.

There were several guests from the Langley H.0.G. Chapter and RoadCraft Motorcycle Academy
present at today's meeting.

Terry introduced Steve and Graham for Roadcraft Motorcycle Academy. They gave a video
presentation on Advanced Motorcycle Rider Training. RoadCraft Motorcycle Academy, who are
located at No. 6 Road and Steveston in Richmond, provides advanced level training to turn
licensed, experienced riders into expert riders. RoadCraft concentrates exclusively on the
needs of licensed riders. RoadCraft courses feature innovative training techniques based upon
over 50 years of professional motorcycle and traffic safety training experience at all levels by
the organization’s founders. Regardless of your current level or riding proficiency, our leading
edge training programs can increase your confidence and make you a safer, more skilled rider.

This is the last year that you can enjoy the following prices: 1 person - $435.00 + HST, 3 or
more persons - $385.00 + HST, 8 or more $365.00 + HST.

If you’d like more information about our programs or if you'd like to register offline, email us at:
roadcraftacademy@gmail.com or call us at 778 294 2292.

H.0.G. Canada will reimburse $50.00 of the cost of an Advanced Rider Course. Darwin,
Manager for Trev Deeley Motorcycles indicated that if more than 8 members signed up for the
course, TDMC would pay for one person to take the course by a draw.

Terry thanked Steve and Graham for making the presentation to the chapter.
NEWS from Trev Deeley Motorcycles (Chapter Sponsor):

Terry introduced Mike Belegarde, Marketing and Public Relations, Trev Deeley Motorcycles.
Mike is currently working part time while completing some courses at S.F.U. He will be working
Full Time starting in April, 2012.

e Mar 8 —Trev Deeley Motorcycles will be hosting the “Motorcycle Boot Camp for Men”
from 6 pm to 9pm. This is designed for men under 35 who do not currently have a
motorcycle license, so that they learn more about motorcycling and Harley Davidson.
More information can be obtained from www.trevdeeley.com.

e March 22 —Trev Deeley Motorcycles will be hosting a “Ladies Garage Party” from 6pm
to 9pm. This is designed for women who do not currently have a motorcycle license or
motorcycle, but are interested in learning more about motorcycling and the Harley
Davidson motorcycles. More information can be obtained from www.trevdeeley.com.
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